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April 20, 2020

Our dearest supporters and friends:

We want to express how disheartened we are regarding the COVID-19 pandemic. It seems that
we all have been impacted either by contracting the Coronavirus disease ourselves, know
someone who has been infected or sadly, someone who has passed away. It has changed our way
of life, from practicing social distancing to wearing protective gear while in public. This 1s our
new normal.

We, the members of the Association for the Children of Regnier, Haiti, Inc. understand how hard
these unprecedented times are.

Please know that you are an extension of the ACR Haiti Inc. family and our thoughts and prayers
are with you and your loved ones. God will get us through this difficult time and the day will
come when we will be able to live the lives we once knew.

BE SAFE. BE WELL. GOD BLESS.

Sincerely yours,

%édet

President & Founder
ACR Haiti Incorporated




